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Dear Parents and carers,

The Inclusion team at AMS recognise that for parents, this has been an increasingly difficult time to support your child, whether they have additional needs, anxiety or have simply faced how tricky the pandemic has been and struggled with this at times. We have created the following parenting support opportunities to ensure we can support you as much as possible as we all prepare to face the changes ahead. Should you need any help that we as a school can provide for you or your child please do not hesitate to contact us.

· Parent workshops: 
Parenting Autism - tips and tricks to reducing anxieties and joining your autistic child in their world workshop - Thursday 4th March 4pm-5pm. Led by Mrs Steckiewicz.
What is Autism?
Behaviour as a communication - what is your child telling you.
Practical tips to reduce anxiety, meltdowns or challenging behaviours - use of planning, visual representations, sensory breaks, limited verbal interactions, sensory issues and validating experiences. 
Gaslighting.
Sign posting to in school support and external agency support.

Dyslexia - how your child is supported at Allenbourn
Thursday 25th March 4pm-5pm. Led by Mrs Steckiewicz.
Dyslexia; context and current identification.
Dyslexic profile, what does this mean?
Dyslexic friendly classroom.
Graduated response of support at AMS.
Home learning supports.

· SEND Coffee mornings for all. 
These take place every two works via Microsoft Teams. The next meeting will take place on 10th March 2021. These meetings are designed for any parent that wishes to attend, not just for those who are on the SEND register at AMS as we recognised that you may feel your child has emerging needs or another child who has additional needs. Also, what is good for children with additional needs is good for all and having the support of school and other parents can help us feel reassured. To register your interest in any of the above please email: sen@allenbourn.dorset.sch.uk. The link for all meetings will be sent out the day before the meeting is due to take place. 

· EHCP half termly check ins:
These will take place to ensure your child's EHCP is fully implemented and feedback is given so as to make sure any gaps created by the pandemic are identified and overcome. This will also mean we can revisit support in place and tweak as necessary. We will be in touch to arrange these via Microsoft Teams.

· Attendance Support
Support can be discussed for your child should they have any significant issues regarding attending school at this time. We want to respond to all individual cases as supportively as possible and as such our Attendance officer, Mrs Oldham can be contacted via the school office to discuss support for these issues.

· Parent Support Advisor
As many of you may know, our Parent Support Advisor, Pam Skipp, is also available to support issues regarding school and other issues that impact our lives, providing a listening ear, signposting and links to external agency services too - please contact us should you wish to request support of this kind.

· SEND Support
Many of us as parents or carers will be concerned about our SEND children and re-entry to school as well as closing any gap in their learning. Further information on how your child is being supported in school can be requested from the SEN Team by contacting Mrs Bramley the SEND administrator at nbramley@allenbourn.dorset.sch.uk.

· Signposting
Please see our school website for information regarding services available to you as parents and also key information regarding our school.

We hope this is helpful to you at this time. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have concerns about your child accessing any part of their school life and we will endeavour to support each and any individual circumstance as best we can.

Sophie Steckiewicz
Inclusion Lead
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